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Sheena Sutherland (Owner)  

  
 
Proposed Local Development  
Proposed  Site    H-BA 24                              ADDRESS     Guildiehaugh  Depot

I would like to register my objection/concerns to the proposed development of the above site off
.

 Being an old cottage of over 100 years and the area for development large, I would be concerned
as to the number of trucks and their working hours, their weight, the noise of machinery and
possible traffic problems over a substantial amount of time.

I having made several complaints to the Depot next door already about Heavy Plant shaking the
house to its foundation at times, which has effected chimney stacks having to be rebuilt. A big
development would undoubtedly cause further damage my old property  during and after such a
large development.

At present the access to Guildiehaugh on  is a lot higher than the foundation of my
house, this would cause constant light pollution equal to that of a strobe in the evenings and long
winter month. Right now the Council yard does close on a Friday at 3.30 and does not open till
Monday morning which means no traffic after 3.30 and complete respite from the traffic for two
days and three nights of the week. 

The current access point  is too close to my property  around 20 feet as it stands and constant
traffic would be of  great concern with the potential of  causing structural damage,  constant light
pollution in the evenings through long winters with a steady flow of traffic would also have  an
effect on my quality of life.  

 I would also object to Flats /Houses overlooking the property to the rear of the property which
would be intrusive.  

 

Yours sincerely
 
 
Ms Sheena Sutherland (Owner)  




